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A Message from your Sheriff:

It is no secret that we are going through a very difficult time with the
COVID-19 virus present in aur County. Many things have changed
over the past few months as non-essential businesses have
temporarily closed under order of the Governor. In addition, protocols
are in place to drastically reduce the spread of this virus through
social distancing and personal health protection.

As Sheriff, | have been asked many questions regarding this
pandemic and what may occur if these measures remain in place for
an extended time. It is my intent to answer these questions and
hopefully calm any fears or reservations you may have.
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My primary concern is the safety of our citizens. | am very proud of the
manner in which Mohave County citizens have responded to this
crisis. Self-compliance is being conducted by all non-essential
businesses requiring no law enforcement action to date. In the event
of non-compliance, the Mohave County Department of Public Health
should be contacted and will investigate and educate. Per the
Governars order, prior to any enforcement action taken, the person
shall be notified and given an opportunity to comply. Further
non-compliance may result in criminal charges against the individual
invialation. In all cases, we will not allow the safety of all to be
compromised by the actions of one.

Ideally, | believe that full compliance countywide will be adhered to
until such time the order is lifted. This is where common sense
prevails. Violation of the order will only bring unnecessary legal and
financial burden to an already tenable situation.

In regards to Martial Law, this should never come to pass. In order for
Martial Law to take effect, a complete and utter social breakdown
must occur, followed by lawlessness to a level that makes local and
state law enforcement ineffective. This would jeopardize the life and
well-being of the masses and would require a strong lock down state
to restore order.

In the case of the current pandemic, Martial Law should be of no
cancern to the public. We have no intention, and will not attempt to
control people’s individual movement, as long as their actions do not
deliberately jeopardize the health and well-being of others. We do
ask that each and every one of us exercise due diligence, stay
informed, and adhere to the social distancing guidelines that are in
place for a reason.
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The last issue | would like to discuss is potential criminal activity
associated with this pandemic. Criminals will always look to seize on
opportunities to take advantage of others and/or willfully break the
law. This will not change during this time and in fact we may see a
marked increase in fraudulent schemes cases reported. Flease
ensure that you do not give out personal information over the phone.
Mo government agency will ever require you to pay anything over the
telephone and if this should be asked of you, hang up and report it to
your local law enforcement agency.

As always, crime will not be tolerated in Mohave County and the
Sheriff's Office will continue to provide the services and protection
that the citizens expect and deserve.

Stay safe, stay aware, and continue to handle this situation with the
patience and respect you have shown so far.

Sincere Regards,
Sheriff Doug Schuster
Mohave County Sheriff's Office






